
NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to I.C. 36-7-3-12, notice is hereby given that the Terre Haute City Council will discuss 

SPECIAL ORDINANCE 4, 2024, an ordinance to vacate a portion of 28th Street located at 2736 

Ft. Harrison Road in Terre Haute, Vigo County, Indiana.  The City Council will discuss this 

ordinance and consider it for passage at their Regular Meeting on February 1, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. 

in the City Hall Courtroom located in City Hall at 17 Harding Avenue, Terre Haute, Indiana.  If 

the Council does not take action at that meeting, this ordinance will be considered for passage on 

February 8, 2024 at 6:00 P.M.  This meeting will be held in the City Hall Courtroom in City Hall 

at 17 Harding Avenue, Terre Haute, Indiana.  The ordinance is on file in the Office of the City 

Clerk, Room 102, City Hall and available online at www.TerreHaute.In.Gov 

 

Michelle L. Edwards 

City Clerk 


